CITY OF SALFORD
CONSERVATIVE GROUP 
Conservative Group Room

Salford Civic Centre

Chorley Road

Swinton

M27 5DA
22 April 2005

Dear Mr. Mayor,

We the undersigned being members of this council request you to call an extraordinary meeting of the Full Council, within the next seven days.

The purpose of this meeting will be to debate the following motion:

The Opposition members of the Salford City Council deplore the actions of the Ruling Labour Group, who used there substantial majority to cut short the Democratic right of Council members to debate a Motion which had been properly moved and Seconded at a meeting of the Council held on 20 April 2005. Calling for the resignation of the Leader and Deputy Leader of the Council because of their actions in allowing the misuse of Council Funds during the recent Swinton South By-Election. These actions by the Labour Party further emphasis the lack of respect this Labour Council has for the opinions of local people and those who represent them. 

Regards,

Cllr Karen Garrido

Leader of the Conservative Group

Cllr Ian Macdonald

Deputy Leader of the Conservative Group

Cllr Beryl Howard

Chief Whip of the Conservative Group

Cllr Graham Compton

Member for Worsley

Cllr Robin Garrido

Member for Boothstown & Ellenbrook

Group Leader Councillor Karen Garrido

Deputy Leader Councillor I Macdonald   Chief Whip Councillor Beryl Howard   Secretary Councillor I Lindley

Councillor G Compton  Councillor R Garrido  Councillor C Gray  Councillor D Lewis
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[Cllr Garrido Mobil] 07890807699


Email councillor.garrido@salford.gov.uk 














